

Welcome to Ms. Engel's Kindergarten Class!

I'm so excited to welcome you to my kindergarten class! I can't wait to meet everyone at our "Meet & Greet" on August 8th from 1:00-3:00pm in our classroom, Room #3. The students will do a fun scavenger hunt & get a little treat.

The only classroom supply I am asking for is a <u>LARGE</u> backpack enough to fit a 1" binder and lunch box (<u>no wheels</u>). For all other school supplies, I am asking for a donation of \$40 from each student to allow me to buy the items we need throughout the year. This money will also cover the cost of the pictures I print for memory books and craft supplies.

*Cash or check payable to Mitchell Elementary School

We will also have a Kindergarten Open House <u>for only parents</u> to attend on Thursday, August 7th at 5:00pm. During this time, I will discuss our curriculum, schedules and how you can support your child this year with their learning. Also, I will be sending every parent an invite to join my communication app called "Remind." You might want to download the app beforehand.

I'm looking forward to meeting you soon,

Ms.Engel

